
‭Booster Meeting Minutes‬
‭January 9, 2023 7:10 – 8:09 pm‬

‭Meeting called to order by President Monica Satawake at 7:10 pm‬

‭Attendees:‬ ‭Please refer to Sign-In Sheet‬
‭Secretary’s Report:‬‭Previous meeting minutes were‬‭provided by treasurer Brian Spurlock, no questions or comments on‬
‭minutes.‬
‭Treasurer’s Report:‬‭Provided to attendees, no questions‬‭or comments on treasurer’s report.‬

‭Vice President’s Report:‬‭Updates provided by Chrissy‬‭Ventolieri‬
‭●‬‭We are looking at having a Dickie’s lined jacket as well as our previous windbreaker jacket available for purchase for‬

‭our drumline season, more information to come at our next meeting.‬
‭●‬‭Motion to approve John’s Incredible Pizza as a fundraiser, motioned to approve by Ashley Nevarez and seconded by‬

‭Paul Amaya – Approved.‬
‭●‬‭Blankets have been ordered and awaiting payment, we will also have some decals available for purchase for $7. We‬

‭should have some extra blankets available if anyone didn’t have a chance to pre-order.‬
‭●‬‭Chrissy V. will meet with Mr. Myers to discuss Drumline Show Gear and is also working on Spirit Wear.‬
‭●‬‭Krispy Kreme fundraiser information will be going out in the next week or so, we will be pre-selling certificates.‬
‭●‬‭Chipotle fundraiser has been set up to run on Tuesday 2/7.‬
‭●‬‭Popping Popcorn fundraiser request was submitted for February approval to Ms. Heiss, more to come.‬

‭President’s Report:‬
‭●‬‭Thank you to everyone that helped us with the Christmas Tree pickup fundraiser. – Melissa Amaya suggests doing‬

‭reminder calls and possibly adding more payment options available for people to use, attendees informed we have‬
‭Venmo QR code available to use next time. We raised a total of $616‬

‭●‬‭PPAACC, we might be using the bases from last year’s flower props, impact drums and possibly have backdrops we can‬
‭use. We just have to make changes according to our new show theme.  Anyone that would like to help with props‬
‭please join us this Saturday at 9am.‬

‭●‬‭We don’t yet have a definite answer on what uniforms we will be using, we have not purchased new ones as of yet.‬
‭●‬‭We will need to order a stamp and ink for the PPAACC show we are hosting and ask that we have adults manning the‬

‭gym doors.‬
‭●‬‭We can make programs once we have all the information of performing groups and add our menu items and sell them‬

‭for $1.‬
‭●‬‭Raffle baskets or donations for baskets are needed, President Monica will look into getting tickets to either Six Flags or‬

‭Disney and ensure the word “Boosters” are on the tickets if acquired.‬
‭●‬‭We need someone to pull the big trailer for our first competition at Centennial HS. Frank might be available but‬

‭uncertain at this time, Monica will reach out on social media if needed.‬
‭●‬‭Color Guard will no longer be going to Dayton, they will instead go to a competition in San Diego.‬
‭●‬‭Next booster meeting will be changed to 2/7 due to the holiday.‬

‭Committee Report:‬‭None Currently‬

‭Band Director Report:‬
‭●‬‭Mr. Myers‬‭reports we will not be attending WGI competitions‬‭but will possibly attend other circuits.‬
‭●‬‭Staff looking into attending a competition in the Fresno area circuit, more information to come in the next 2 weeks.‬

‭Motion to adjourn by Nick Ventolieri & Ashley Nevarez Seconded; meeting adjourned at 8:09 p.m.‬

‭Next meeting will be on Tuesday February 7, 2023 @ 7:00 pm‬‭(Subject to Change)‬


